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Dear Pastor and Fellowlaborers,
First and Foremost Happy New Year! May the Lord Bless you this year. Looking back on last year,
we were blessed to travel 25,000 miles to 10 states and made many new friends while sharing our
burden for Norway. We saw four salvations and five surrender to missions, including one to Norway,
as well as many hearts stirred for the cause of missions. We praise the LORD for what He did in
2024.

We were so blessed to spend the Holiday Season with Jared’s family. We had few meetings in
November and December, including Seagoville Road Baptist Church, Lighthouse Baptist Church in
Grand Prarie, and the chance to preach at Rose Avenue Baptist Church in Breckenridge, TX. We
have also used this down time to refresh and reorganize for the new year's travel.

In December our car started to have some issues. It was stalling as though losing fuel. We fixed
several things on it to try and alleviate it, but it eventually it died. We found a new vehicle at a
good price, but had to borrow from our church and from a friend to purchase it. We will be paying
that back over the course of 2025, and any assistance with this would be greatly appreciated.

In January after getting a new Vehicle we have set it up for travel and gotten back to being on the
road more. We were at New Life Baptist Church in Highland Village, Macedonia Baptist Church in
Mesquite, Friendship Baptist Mesquite, Emmanuel Baptist in Jacksonville, Calvary Baptist in
Mesquite, and Victory Baptist in Whitehouse. It is good to be back on the road!

Judges 3:31 “And after him was Shamgar the son of Anath, which slew of the Philistines six
hundred men with an ox goad: and he also delivered Israel.” We are one month in. You might
wonder why I chose this verse. Well in all the craziness that is the book of Judges we get one verse
on the Judge Shamgar. One verse, and all we get is he obeyed God and delivered Israel. With all the
mess ups we see in scripture I’d rather be like this man and have one verse to say I did as I was
supposed to then the many that tell of failure. Let’s live the rest of this year trying to just do as God
commands and follow him fully and be delivered from evil.

Than you for your continuing prayers. 
In Christ, Jared and Elizabeth Blair

Our Prayer Needs:
-Please pray as we schedule more meetings.
-Pray for wisdom for us as we continue to work on Visa Plans.
-Pray for travel safety.
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